
Hello Parents and Guardians,

The Math Club is an excellent opportunity for your child to demonstrate the ability
to think outside the box and develop higher-level thinking and problem solving
skills. The questions and tasks we will tackle are designed to be challenging and
extend concepts learned in the classroom.  They will also have the opportunity to
participate in the AMC 8, a national competition in middle school mathematics
designed to promote the development and enhancement of problem-solving skills.

Math Club will meet every Wednesday after school. Meeting dates will be posted on
the Math Club Google Classroom (students will gain access to the Google Classroom
after the first meeting).  The late bus that leaves at 3:50 will be available for
students. If a student is being picked up by a parent, they must be picked up no later
than 3:50 or the student will have to take the late bus home. Students must come to
school with a note if they are being picked up, otherwise they are to take the late bus
home. All notes can be given to me after school.

All students involved in Math Club are expected to follow WCSD expectations for
behavior as outlined in the WCSD Student Code of Conduct. They are expected to
conduct themselves as model citizens and respect the rules of the school and the
rights of fellow students.  Should there be any behavior infractions, students may be
removed from the club.

I am excited for this opportunity for your children and look forward to an exciting
year ahead. Please indicate your consent and understanding of our guidelines by
signing and returning the permission form.  Students must have a signed permission
slip in order to stay after school for the informational meeting on Wednesday,
November 30th.

Please feel free to email me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Ms. Hannah Oppenheim
Math Club Advisor
Team 7 Blue Math Teacher
hannah.oppenheim@wcsdny.org



Van Wyck Math Club Permission Form

detach and return to the Main Office or
Ms. Oppenheim in room 226

First Math Club Meeting: Wednesday, November 30th

All students are required to take the 3:50 bus home after every Wednesday meeting
unless a parent or guardian picks the student up prior to 3:50.

By signing below, you are giving your child permission to stay after school every
Wednesday for Math Club.

Student Name________________________________________________________       Grade______________

Math Teacher ________________________________________________________

Student Signature_____________________________________________________Date________________

Parent/Guardian Name____________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________________________Date________________

Parent/Guardiant Phone Number_______________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Email __________________________________________________________________


